June 2018 meeting

Progress Report

- Website Privacy details updated
- End of Year internal audit being arranged
- Public meeting with Mike Barton arranged/attended
- Meeting with CA group with the Chair to discuss planning application
- Bollards ordered/received for Ramshaw
- Benches ordered for Windmill
- Dealing with the issue of grass cutting at Lands finding a replacement to cut areas
- Speaking to DCC Assets Team on the issue of land ownership at the old Chapel
- Revised Standing Orders (on agenda)
- Fly tipping along Copeland Lane reported

Martin Clark Parish Clerk